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Dietitians Australia supports the draft Canberra region local food strategy, which recognizes

the food system, and its ability to become a powerful driving force towards improving the

interconnectedness of agriculture, food, health and planet, resulting in fair prices and

conditions for producers, reduced food insecurity, and ending malnutrition in all its forms.

Dietitians Australia supports all options. The preferences indicated are aligned to deliver

healthy diets that are safe, affordable, sustainable and culturally acceptable, resulting in

improved nutrition and health outcomes and with positive impacts on the environment and

economies

To read more, download our full submission.
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